From: Jayne Chase

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: REJECT Northern Pass!
Date: Saturday, November 4, 2017 8:36:48 AM

Jayne Chase
45 Pleasant Street
Marlborough, NH 03455-2532

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

This project is indefensibly shortsighted and represents a DREADFUL environmental threat to the
precious and irreplaceable landscape of this state! New Hampshire does NOT need such a project; and
as a tax-paying resident of this beautiful state, | do NOT accept this project as having ANY benefit
whatsoever. It is all about GREED and RISK.

It is my rightful expectation that you ACKNOWLEDGE the TREMENDOUS level of citizen OBJECTIONS to
the project----and that you act accordingly by REFUSING it.

NO NORTHERN PASS!

Sincerely,
Jayne Chase
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